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To:   Senate Committee on Energy and Environment  

 

From:  Corvallis City Council 

 

Date:  February 21, 2024 

 

Subject: Corvallis City Council supports HB 4083 

 

 

Dear Senators Sollman, Findley, Golden, Hayden, and Lieber: 

 

The Corvallis City Council believes that House Bill 4083 aligns with the carbon reduction goals of the City 

of Corvallis and would be a positive step in combatting climate change. Where the state chooses to invest 

its dollars matters and speaks to our convictions as a society. It is critical that the state move away from 

investing in the fossil fuel market and towards greener, more future oriented industries. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Charles Maughan 

Mayor 

 

cc:  Senator Gelser Blouin 

  Speaker Rayfield 
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